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Town of Chatham

—Jontary 38, 2019
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Attendance: Jason Eastman, Micah Voter, Wayne Infinger, Patricia
Pitman, Alan Eastman, Bill Briggs

Meeting called to order.
Minutes for January were accepted as written.
Vouchers were signed.

This meeting was held a few days early to meet the needs of the
Selectmen

Mail:

Intent to Cut for Matt Pitman was signed.

Report of Excavated Material was received from Laurie Crouse. No bill
will be issued due to lack of material excavated.

Contract with Rod Wood was discussed and will be forwarded to the
DRA for their recommendations.

Road Agent Report: It was a very busy January. He ran out of sand.

Primex insurance sent a notice saying that the town will receive a credit
toward next years premium because of the 2018 premium holiday for
the Worker’s Compensation Program.

Well Easement-
Peter Malia has drafted an easement. Wayne Infinger is going to talk
with Ron Briggs prior to having the rest of the Selectmen sign it.

Micah Voter informed the Board that the internet website is all set for
the year.




The Selectmen discussed concerns for the bulk head being covered with
snow. They decided to leave it the way it is for now.

Jason Eastman contacted John King from Mid Maine Waste. The
Selectmen will enter negotiations with Mid Maine Waste in the fall of
2019. The contract will be up on March 31, 2020.

A motion to adjourn was made and seconded.
Meeting Adjourned.

Respectfully Submitted,
Patricia Pitman




